
A Special Essex Board of Education meeting was held on May 4, 2015 
 
 
 
Board members in attendance:  Lon Seidman, Loretta McCluskey , DG Fitton, Mark Watson,  
and Carolyn Rotella. 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm 
 
There was a brief discussion regarding the roofing project. 
 
On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to approve the  
final plans, contract specifications, and cost estimates of the Essex Elementary School roofing 
project No.TMP-050-BTJV and authorize the Chairman and the Superintendent of Schools to 
sign form ED042 and submit it to the State of CT Office of School Facilities.   
 
 
On motion duly made and seconded the Board unanimously VOTED to adjourn at 6:10 pm. 
 


